

AGENCY OF TRANSPORTATION

Quechee Gorge Bridge Public Meeting Materials & Construction Update



Public Meeting

The Vermont Agency of Transportation (VTrans) hosted a public meeting on Thursday, July 27th to discuss information on the short- and long-term construction schedule and general traffic impacts. Thanks to all those that joined us in-person and online!

The project team posted some of the public meeting materials to the <u>Document Library</u> page. You can find the meeting presentation and video at this time on this page. The meeting summary will be posted soon.

Contractor Work and Traffic Impacts

Work is expected to begin this month, though the contractor has not been given the notice to proceed on work yet. The contractor has mobilized some construction materials and equipment in the northwest parking area.

The contractor created a traffic control plan and has submitted it to VTrans. It is currently under review at VTrans. A future impact is that US-4 will be reduced to one lane of alternating traffic during construction. The Project Team will keep the public notified as to the timing of the plan approval and traffic disruption.

Members of the public are encouraged to visit the project<u>web page</u> for more information. All updates to the public meeting and construction activity will be posted to the website regularly.

If you have questions or comments, please reach out to the community engagement consultant, Marcy Miller.

Project Website

Contact Information:

Marcy Miller, Community Engagement Manager 802-371-2357 mmiller@fhistudio.com







To learn more about VTrans Construction Projects, visit our <u>projects website</u>.

